
From: Brad Singh <Bradley.Singh@wcc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 November 2022 7:19 am 
To: Renee Corlett <Renee.Corlett@wcc.govt.nz> 
Cc: Claire Pascoe <claire.pascoe@wcc.govt.nz>; Dennis Davis <Dennis.Davis@wcc.govt.nz>; Stephen 
Harte <Stephen.Harte@wcc.govt.nz>; Matthijs van Dijk <Matthijs.vanDijk@wcc.govt.nz>; Renee 
Reedy <Renee.Reedy@wcc.govt.nz>; Soon Teck Kong <Soon.Kong@wcc.govt.nz>; Tim Kirby 
<Tim.Kirby@wcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: 100% Designs for approval  
 
Thanks Renee  
 
Approved  
 

Brad Singh 
Manager Transport & Infrastructure 
M   
 
From: Renee Corlett <Renee.Corlett@wcc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Monday, 14 November 2022 1:57 pm 
To: Brad Singh <Bradley.Singh@wcc.govt.nz> 
Cc: Claire Pascoe <claire.pascoe@wcc.govt.nz>; Dennis Davis <Dennis.Davis@wcc.govt.nz>; Stephen 
Harte <Stephen.Harte@wcc.govt.nz>; Matthijs van Dijk <Matthijs.vanDijk@wcc.govt.nz>; Renee 
Reedy <Renee.Reedy@wcc.govt.nz>; Soon Teck Kong <Soon.Kong@wcc.govt.nz>; Tim Kirby 
<Tim.Kirby@wcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: 100% Designs for approval  
 
Hey Brad,  
 
Please see the below final signage, road marking and civil for construction plans for your approval. 
These have been reviewed and approved by Dennis, Stephen and parking services.  
 
Botanic Gardens   5.0 For Construction Design 
 
Newtown to city  4.0 For Construction  
- Note these have the 24/7 bus lane signs on Kent and Cambridge Terrace these will not be installed 
until after the TR for this if approved in the new year. Stephen will advise contractors of this.  
- We are also installing a wayfinding sign for the Courtney place diagonal crossing – This is sitting 
with creative and brand so not showing in these plans.  
 
I will send through the signal changes separately for sign off when all approved by Tim,  
 
Thanks,  
 

Renee Corlett 
Project Lead – Transitional Cycleways | Wellington City Council  
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